
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Out of Office Re: Downtown West Mixed Use Plan Draft EIR - COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED TO 12/8/20
Date: Sunday, November 8, 2020 8:36:28 PM

 
 

From: Nate LeBlanc <nleblanc@sjdowntown.com> 
Sent: Saturday, November 7, 2020 3:57 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Out of Office Re: Downtown West Mixed Use Plan Draft EIR - COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED
TO 12/8/20
 
 

 

Thank you for contacting the San Jose Downtown Association. I will be out of the office October
31st-November 8th without access to email. For urgent matters please contact
nulsh@sjdowntown.com 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nate LeBlanc
Business Development Manager
San Jose Downtown Association
(408) 279-1775 ext. 315
 

--
Thanks, 
 
Nate LeBlanc
Business Development Manager
San Jose Downtown Association
(408) 279-1775 ext. 315
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